
03/02/2021 
Happy  
Birthday Dr 
Seuss!  
 
 
 
03/02/2021 
3:10pm 
SAC Meeting 
 
 
 
 
03/17-
19/2021 
Spring Break 
NO SCHOOL 
 
 
 
03/22/2021 
Classes  
Resume 
 
 
 
03/25/2021 
8:40am 
PTAO Meeting 
 

Hunts   Catch Up 

FIRST GRADE: Ophelia Hernandez, Sophia Gonzalez, Auggie Kirkpatrick 

SECOND GRADE: Jackson Sargent, Tristan Snoek, Chandler Craig, Ruby Griffel, Landon Milner,  

Callie Payne 

THIRD GRADE: Mario Reveron-Zappala, Miyah Logston, Emma Ryan, Michael Colalillo, Liam Reddy,  

James Morgan, Liam Costeira, Adela Sarine, Hailey George 

FOURTH GRADE: Netta Michalko, MJ Stilip, Soleil McMandon, Giovanna Samora, Kavi Reddick, Finley Moyer 

FIFTH GRADE: Inzo Michalko, Graelyn Nilon, Tyson Landon, Zoey Fox, Sarah Egal, Rex Mainville,  

Maura Rose 

   Students  of  the  Week

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

Congratulations to Eleanor Valla for reading all fifteen of the S.S.Y.R.A. books and to 
Tyson Landon for being a member of the “Principal’s Million Word Club”. Great work 
readers!  

Fifth grade parents, on Tuesday, March 2nd Kirstie Gabaldon, principal of Sebastian 
Middle School will be on TEAMS and present to the S.A.C. committee at 3:10. She will 
discuss middle school and various programs at Sebastian. If you would like to receive a 
TEAMS invitation to participate online or if you are planning to attend in person, 
please contact Mrs. Abbatinozzi at 547-7957 so we can make sure we have a large 
enough space to hold the meeting safely. Ms. Gabaldon will be discussing their pro-
grams and making a smooth transition to middle school. 

 Information should be going home this week for parents regarding students schedul-
ing, which will take place next Thursday, March 4th here at R. B. Hunt. Fifth grade stu-
dents will also be bringing home information and a form to fill out for classes for next 
year. Representatives from Sebastian will be on campus to meet with students this 
Thursday to help them with scheduling, because of COVID-19 parents will not be part 
of those meetings, so be sure to discuss and fill out the forms with your children.  

We have a multitude of coats, lunchboxes, water bottles and other items in our “Lost 
and Found”, if there is no name on these items, they will be donated to charity during 
spring break. Please encourage your children to look for lost items! 

Thank you for reading with your children, 

Amanda S. Garman 

Principal 

1st 
March 

Please Remember to send your Child(ren) to school with a 

mask and an EXTRA  mask in their Backpack!!! 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Cafe: 
 March 2nd – March 8th 

Breakfast is served daily  
8:00 until 8:25.   

Tuesday: Hot Dog, Homestyle Chicken Sandwich, 
Assorted Fruits, Sweet Potato Fries 
Wednesday: Chicken Nuggets, Max Cheese Sticks 
with Marinara, Assorted Fruits and Broccoli 
Thursday: Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Loaded BBQ 
Fries, Assorted Fruits and Veggie Dippers 
Friday: Cheeseburger, Cheese or Pepperoni Cal-
zonette with Marinara, Assorted Fruits and Veg-
gies, Corn 
Monday: Chicken Nuggets, Nacho Lil’Bites, Assort-
ed Veggie Dippers and Fruit, Sweet Potato Fries 

Order your Yearbook Today 

Go to RB Hunt’s Website and click 

on the link! 

PTAO NEWS 

Did you know shopping on Amazon earns R. B. Hunt mon-
ey?  The 3rd quarter of last year we earned $110.  Please make 
sure you have the most current version of the Amazon 
App.  Go into the main menu, settings, then Ama-
zonSmile.  Type in R B Hunt Parent Teacher Advisory to select 
our school as your charity.  You can change your charity at any 
time.  If you do not see Smile in your app go into your browser 
to sign-up then it will be available for selection in your Amazon 
app. 
  
We continue to collect used markers and broken crayons.  The 
markers get recycled to create energy and the crayons get 
melted down to create new crayons for Children’s Hospi-
tals.  Please turn in your used markers, highlighters and cray-
ons to the school. 

 

BUSINESS PARTNERS 

O.C. Whites- Directly across from the downtown marina, their 
menu includes homemade crab cakes, fresh grouper, fresh 
shrimp, chowder, steak, chicken, and pasta dishes. They also 
have a great kids menu and yummy drinks. The building dates 
back to 1790 and was originally a hotel. 118 Avenida Menen-
dez  
(904) 824-0808 

Salt Run Dentistry - Salt Run Family Dentistry specializes in 
bringing out the very best smiles for everyone in your family, 
but they’ve also made it their mission to care for you like fami-
ly. Not only will they provide you with the best in comprehen-
sive dental care, rest assured that the relationships they build 
with you will foster a level of trust to last for a lifetime. They 
help improve or maintain the oral health of your entire family. 
saltrundental.com, Phone: (904) 824-3540 

 

The White Room- The White Room is an award winning, full 
service private event and wedding venue located in the heart 
of historic St Augustine on the historic bay front. They have 3 
private waterfront event venues to choose from, all with in-
door and outdoor areas with breath taking views. In their 10 
years of experience, they have already won many awards. 
Check out the beautiful pictures at whiteroomweddings.com 

SUMMER MARINE SCIENCE PROGRAM 

DO NOT MISS OUT ONLY 2 SESSIONS 

Application directions for the summer Marine Science Program will be passed 

out by science teachers at all schools during the week of February 10th.  Par-

ents/guardians must complete part 1 of the application at our website.  Applica-

tion student essays, part 2, will be due back to science teachers by March 

5th.  Student essay forms can also be downloaded at any time from the web-

site.  Distance learners must return their essay to their teacher through Schoolo-

gy or email. Please visit us at http://www-grms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ and click on the 

Marine Science link.  The link also will have a complete day by day curriculum for 

each grade level, parent information, and a video from last year’s program.   

 

This summer program is available to all students currently in grades five through 

seven and has been sponsored by the school district since 1982.  Hurry do not 

miss out, only two eight-day sessions are held at Gamble Rogers Middle School 

with bus transportation provided.  The dates for the sessions this summer will be 

June 14th through June 24th and June 28th through July 8th (Monday-

Thursday).  Small classes of 12-15 students are separated by grade level.  All 

instructors in the program are St. Johns County School District teachers. 

 

The Marine Science Program is a carefully designed experience for responsible 

students who are interested in learning about our local marine environ-

ments.  Learning is “hands on” in the field with students kayaking, canoeing, 

boating, hiking, snorkeling, sailing, windsurfing, surfing, SUP, (stand up paddle 

boarding), etc.  

 

More information about the program can be had by emailing Kristina Bransford 

at marinescienceprogram@stjohns.k12.fl.us  

 

Exceptional Student Education (ESE) Parent Surveys are 

open from February 1 to May 31. Parents may access the 

survey at  

www.esesurvey.com/Login.php 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsaltrundental.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Claura.inman%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C90a5a1bdb8d142347ad908d8da86c34c%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637499619626270333%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwhiteroomweddings.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Claura.inman%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C90a5a1bdb8d142347ad908d8da86c34c%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637499619626270333%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d

